
 
 
Homepage: 
 The homepage is reflective of Going Magazine’s web mission statement by 

incorporating a visually inviting atmosphere with gorgeous photography, personality 
from the staff writers who are experts in their area of interest, and interactive 
community blogging and sharing links. Initially, the homepage draws the eye to the 
main photograph with a feature headline. A continually updated franchise section 
called “Top 25 Places You Are Going” lets the visitor know their word will be heard 
if they participate. “My 2 Cents” connects the visitor to our Community page where 
they can immerse themselves into the interactive maps, blogs, and social media 
aspects of GoingMagazine.com. There is a “Blogosphere” roll on the right side to 
provide links to our staff bloggers scattered throughout the globe. “Who’s Writing” is 
a movable roll introducing the visitors to their five staff writers and their assigned 
roles.  

 
The colors are subtle enough to give more focus to the photography and different 
aspects of our website. We found that sans serif Tahoma and Century Gothic fonts 
worked best with the heds and deks on our homepage because it portrays the 
information upfront without the extra fancy serif “tails”. When we tried serif fonts, it 
looked more crowded than we wanted the website to feel. This is a more clean cut 
design. The heds are in red to differentiate between links and the deks. 
 
The navigation bar is stretched across the top for traditionally easy access. It is in a 
sans serif Century Gothic font. There is a small silver bar that highlights the page the 
visitor is viewing. It’s a clean and neat way to let our visitors keep track of where 
they are at on the website.  
 
The logo, however, is a serif font called Engravers MT and our tagline is Didot, 
another serif font. Engravers MT comes off as more elegant and serious font, which is 
what our Going Magazine brand represents. It’s also important for our logos to be 
carried throughout the website as well as the print edition. Our brand is built around 
the logo’s feel; it represents Going Magazine well. 

 
Community Landing Page: 
 GoingMagazine.com’s key feature is its online community, which is laid out here. 

There’s a world map for easy access to narrow the blog, feature, and chat results to 
the specific website visitor. Someone interested in learning about Ireland, more than 
likely doesn’t want to read about Spain or New York. Our visitors come to get 
specific information and this map is a way to get them that information fast. This 
page’s purpose is to be a meeting place for GoingMagazine.com’s avid traveler and 
rookie traveler to share experiences, recommendations, and information with the each 
other and other travelers out there who value the advice of their neighbor. They also 
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rely on the special features GoingMagazine.com has to allow communication like this 
from all parts of the globe.  

 
 I added a couple sub-navigation bars called “Topics” and “Trending” to also allow 

visitors to narrow their search accordingly. The “Trending” bar is a compilation of 
what our visitors are talking about through blogs, videos, and social media outlets 
linked to our site. The “Topics” bar is an alphabetical search outlet, allowing the 
visitor to click on a letter and it’ll bring them to a list of corresponding destinations 
and information. 

 
 “My 2 Cents” notepad offers visitors to sort of “tweet” their travel recommendation, 

opinion, or other expression in a 140-character statement. It will be a rolling post that 
will be user-generated and updated constantly. The users can upload links to refer to 
other sites or information within the GoingMagazine.com site.  

 
 There’s a sans serif News Gothic MT font for the navigation bars, the majority of the 

blog text is the same as the homepage Tahoma font. The red color remains the same 
with the heds and deks in black text. We kept it simple and clear so there wouldn’t be 
a distraction from the point of the subject matter or page. 

 
Feature Story Page: 
 The feature story page is found within the link of the main picture on the homepage, 

under the LOCAL landing page, and also found under the headline’s SEO words. 
This displays many features that one couldn’t get from the print Going Magazine 
edition. There are videos embedded with star ratings, comment space at the end of the 
story, and links to the writer’s profile. After the photographs, videos, and interactive 
tools are placed, it is a simple and straightforward story format. The story starts under 
the headline and continues until it’s done. It is short form journalism, fractioning it 
into five steps with bold subheads and short descriptions. In-depth stories will be 
found within the print magazine and not online. Online serves a different purpose 
than the print edition. If viewers want to read more, we will be encouraging them to 
purchase the print magazine, providing them with a link. 

 
Blog Posts Pages: 
 GoingMagazine.com’s staff blog pages can be found under the “Staff Writers” 

landing page. Each web staff blogger will be living in their home country but 
blogging from their everyday lives. The Joe O’Connell blog post is a perfect example 
of what our website offers from a local voice from Belfast, Ireland. The page is 
designed to be a simple and straightforward blog post. There is a small mug shot and 
profile of Joe O’Connell in the upper left column that will be carried out through all 
of his blog posts as well as the other blogger posts so any new visitors will understand 
the way our website and coverage is set up.  

  
There is a category list on the right column so a visitor can clip to a new page or topic 
with one click with minimal searching. The pictures go along with the story and show 
the cab driver’s father and the cabbie on his tour in his historical black cab. It has a 



personable feel with his signature at the end. There are sharing buttons followed by a 
comment section, which allows our visitors to speak their minds with reactions or 
other comments regarding the piece they just read. Blogger are encouraged to provide 
GoingMagazine.com with photographs and multimedia presentations.  
 
The font is serif for the blog posts to differentiate from the main webpage’s 
atmosphere. Most people are used to reading longer articles in serif fonts, sort of like 
newsprint or magazine print. I think it makes the transition to a post easier and more 
distinct. When a visitor begins to read a serif font, they know it’s a more in-depth and 
narrative article. 
 

Image Choices: 
Image choices are picked by theme of the homepage and our specific destination 
Going Magazine is going to. We encourage either vibrant and knowledge enriching 
scenery photographs or photographs that have people in them. As long as the 
photographs compliment the writing or feel of the page or article, 
GoingMagazine.com encourages it. Community members can upload their 
photographs to depict their travel adventures too.  


